
    

Newsletter Friday 15th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Although we still have a week left of school, here is 

(possibly) the final newsletter of 2023! We have 

taken part in lots of Christmas-themed activities 

over the past fortnight so here are some of them 

to help you enter into the Christmas spirit. 

 

Nativity 

 
Year 1 and Year 2 performed a lovely, traditional 

Nativity for their parents and families. It was very 

special to see the familiar characters up on stage 

and to hear their enthusiastic singing. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day! 

On the 8th December, we all donned our Christmas 

jumpers and raised money for Save the Children.  

If you have any Christmas jumpers that your 

children have outgrown, and you would like to 

donate them to other children within the school, 

please bring them to the school office, or keep 

them safe to swap for next year. Thank you! 

 

Out and about in our community 

The children in 

Years 3 and 4  

walked to 

Leyburn 

Market Place 

and to 

Kirkwood Hall 

to spread some 

Christmas musical magic amongst people in our 

community. 

Final week of 2023 

 Monday 18th – Carol Concert on the 

playground at 2.30pm  

 Wednesday 20th - Christmas Lunch  

 Thursday 21st –KS 2 Christmas Service at 

St. Matthews 9.30am. All welcome. 

 Friday 22nd Film afternoon  

 Parties – you will be informed which day 

your child’s is via Class Dojo 

 

Attendance 

We have had more 

than our fair share of 

‘nasties’ this term 

and very few of us 

have escaped them, 

including the staff.  

 

Well done to the 48 children who managed to 

steer clear of illness and who have had 100% 

attendance this term. Hopefully they will be able to 

keep this up this week and will receive their 

certificates on Friday. 

 

 
 

With very best wishes from everyone at Leyburn 

Primary School. 

 

Spring term  

Monday 8th January is a training day for staff. 
We will see the children back in school on Tuesday 
9th January.  


